
 

 

Year 2 -  Our Spring Newsletter 
 

Welcome back and a happy 2018. We hope the children are 

ready for another busy term. 

Reminders 

 During term 3, P.E. lessons will now be on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays however it would be helpful if labelled P.E. 

kits could be in school all week please. 

 Spelling homework will continue to be given on a 

Monday starting from the week commencing the 8
th

  

January. Spelling tests will be undertaken the following 

Monday. For any parents wishing to extend this work, 

we would suggest writing interesting sentences 

containing one of the spelling words. Encourage your 

child to use powerful adjectives, conjunctions and varied 

punctuation. 

 Children will continue to change their individual reading 

books once a week.  

 Reading books and reading records should be in school 

every day.  

 Please check book bags daily for letters. 

 

 

We look forward to discussing your child’s progress at 

the parents’ evenings on the 1
st
 and 6

th 
of February. Do 

however speak to us earlier should any concerns arise. 

 

Miss Derbyshire (Monday to Wednesday) 

Mrs Breidenbach (Thursday and Friday) 

 


